
Rec’d 12/29/2016 
 
Dear FOIA: 
 
My office represents Mr. , a former student of Gage Park High School in 
Chicago, Illinois. Mr.  was a victim of battery while attending Gage Park High School on 
November 17, 1999. The Chicago Police Department was called at that time, however, due to 
record retention policies, the report regarding the incident no longer exists. 
 
Our office hopes to obtain some type of record indicating that the incident occurred. We would 
like to request any records that your office, or your security office, may have related to the 
incident, if anything. 
 
Name of victim:  
DOB:  
Place of incident: Gage Park High School, Chicago, Illinois 
Date of incident: 11/17/1999 
Type of incident: Battery 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance, 
Lauren McClure 
 
Lauren McClure, Esq. 
Kriezelman, Burton & Associates, LLC 
200 West Adams, Suite 2211 
Chicago, Illinois 60606 
(312)-332-2550, Fax: (312)-782-0158 
 

 

 

 
 
 

http://www.krilaw.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Kriezelman-Burton-and-Associates-LLC/618880574809663



